From: Erik Erben

To: Doug Young
Date: March 22, 2010

Subject: Request for Info - STA File #0014-EX-ST-2010

Message:
Mr. Young,

Relative to correspondence with respect to reference number 10403:

Per our last correspondence, Honeywell has contacted our FAA POCs for the Miami-Dade Police
Department (MDPD) and requested they contact Mr. Tim Pawlowitz regarding the objection to use of the
TICK device.

Our FAA Technical Lead (Mr. Ben Walsh) has not informed us of any resolution with respect to use of the
Honeywell TICK transponder (1090 MHz). We are assuming that FAA internal discussions are on-going,
but we have not been informed of any action.

Since the TICK operation is continuing to hold up our request for operation in the 2390 MHz-2500 MHz
band for the affected sites, we are requesting that the TICK transponder (1090 MHz) be withdrawn from
this application.

Please consider our request to withdraw operation of the TICK transponder for the 1090 MHz frequency
from this application (0014-EX-ST-2010).

Please advise us if there are any additional actions needed for this application.

Thank you,

Ragon Michael

505-828-5526
ragon.michael@honeywell.com



